MRAP SURVEY

Results of the MRAP general staff survey have been received and are available in John Bryant's office. The data were summarized in two ways: first, the number of responses in each category for each question was tabulated. For ex-

THE

GREEN

BEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES NEWSLETTER 12/20/74

ample, 80.2% of the persons surveyed thought that inflation is a very important issue for the library. Another 16.8% thought it was important, while only 3.3% thought it was less important. No one checked responses 4 and 5 on this question ("not important at all" and "no response"). Second, a cross-tabulation for each question was produced showing the number of responses in each category by job classifaction. For example, it is possible to determine how the Librarian I's and II's responded to the statement, "Length of service should be an evaluation factor."

The survey indicated that the staff feels strongly about the importance of good communication at all levels, the effects of inflation, improvements which should be made in public services and concern with user satisfaction, relationships between professional and support staff, and filling positions of leadership with capable, enthusiastic people. Survey questions about these topics received from 70% - 80% of the responses in the "Very important/Strongly agree" category.

The survey will be used as a data bank for the MRAP study team and especially for the individual task forces to be organized early next semester. The study team would like to thank the staff for their excellent response to this part of the self-study.

CASSETTES AVAILABLE

Four tapes covering the first training session 10/2/74 for SOLINET will be available on reserve in Newspaper/Microtext after December 30. Please see Randy Fisher.

NOTARY PUBLIC

Mrs. Pat Lloyd in the Director's Office is now a notary public and will be glad to notarize documents for the staff.

PERSONNEL NOTES

Job Opening
Technician II - open January 2, Technical Processing, Med. Center See Sara Leech (3-5949).

Transfer
Marie Copeland - Special Collections to Art Library, 12/13/74.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Associate University Librarian for Technical Services, New York University, New York, N.Y. Salary: \$22,000 minimum

Associate University Librarian for Public Services, New York University, New York, N.Y. Salary: \$22,000 minimum

Director of Libraries, University of Mississippi, University, Miss.

Archivist and Special Collections Librarian, University of Mississippi, University, Miss.

GREEN BEAN VACATION

The "staff" of the Green Bean will be on vacation over the Christmas holiday. The next issue will be for January 10, 1975.

MERRY CHRISTMAS!